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   INALA STATE SCHOOL  

Thank you for a wonderful 2022 

Well, the year has flown.  As the saying goes, time flies when you are having fun.  This year has 
been full of learning, adventures and growth for our students.  I remember when our Prep students 
first started at school this year, how quiet, reserved and unsure of school life they all were – fast 
forward to now, it’s hard to believe how much they have grown in the 12 months.  This could be said 
for all of our students.  Thank you to our families for working together with us to support our learn-
ers. 

This week we held many functions to recognise our 
achievements this year.  To acknowledge the achieve-
ments of our students was a highlight.  Thank you to 
Aunty Teresa (First Nations Elder), our Premier and Mem-
ber for Inala Annastacia Palaszuk, Mr Milton Dick (Federal 
Member for Oxley and Speaker of the House) and Council-
lor Charles Strunk for your attendance at our parade and 
for showing support not only to our learners but also to 
our school community.  Congratulations to the students 
who achieved an award at this parade. 

At our ceremony, we also announced our school captains for 2023.  Thank you to George, Anna and 
Kalani for your leadership in 2022 – you have been amazing school leaders and our 2023 school cap-
tains have big shoes to fill.  Our 2023 school captains are – Iva, Anabella, Kayla and Stella.  

This week we farewell our Year 6 students.  They are ready for their next chapter of their school 
life.  They have had a strong foundation built at Inala State School and I encourage the students to 
take this with them as they begin their high school journey.  But, most of all remember our school 
expectations of being a Respectful and Responsible Learner.  Best wishes Year 6 – I am confident 
they are destined for great things. 

I’d also like to say thank you to the school staff – our Teachers, Education Support Staff, Office 
staff, School’s Officer, Cleaners, Leadership Team all work collaboratively to ensure our students 
are receiving the best education possible.  We have some staff who are leaving Inala at the end of 
the year – I’d like to thank them particularly for the work they have completed in ensuring our stu-
dents receive a great education. 

Don’t forget to organise your booklists so your children are ready for school in 2023.  Booklists are 
available on the school website, Facebook page and have been sent 
home with the children. 

Stay safe on the holidays and encourage your children to keep on read-
ing.  School resumes on Monday 23 January.  The school office will reo-
pen on Monday 16 January at 8am. 

 

School Hours 

Class starts 8:45am 

School ends 2:45pm 

Student Absence Line 
3372 0760 
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Uniform Shop is open on: 

Monday 16 January to Wednesday 18 January from 9am to 12pm 
and Friday 20 January from 9am to 12pm. 

Order through QKR! Collection of items from Tuesday 17 January. 

 

Tuckshop will also be available online in the new year! Keep an eye 
out for ordering details in future newsletters. 
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Goodbye from Chappy Bob 

Nearly seven years ago, I applied for the chaplain position at Inala State School. I was 

65 years old at the time, and had some concerns that I may be too old for the job. 

Thankfully the people who interviewed me decided to give me a go, and I commenced 

a journey which turned out to be one of the most rewarding experiences of my life. 

Now at the age of 72, I have decided it is time to take on some different semi-

retirement lifestyle activities. 

The hundreds of amazing children I have enjoyed interacting with over the years, 

have made this one of the hardest jobs to leave behind that I’ve ever had. You have 

all taught me a lot of valuable lessons about life, and helped me to laugh a lot more. 

Thanks also to all the teachers, aides, and administration staff for your encourage-

ment, and supporting me to experiment with some of the ideas I came up with. 

I wish you all very successful, rewarding futures. 
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